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What is wrong with the Qld Government.  They seem to be only interested in profit. 
Stop  the push to clear all trees.  I am very concerned that no thought has been given to
 our wildlife at all given Government and Councils’ decisions to cotow to developers.  This
 isn’t the type of Government we want.

Save our koalas today.  Do something that counts for someone other than yourselves.

Sue Mitchell
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